
Town Manager’s Update 
July 20, 2023

 
Announcements 
 

• Come and join Merrimack Parks & Recreation on Saturday, July 29th at Wasserman 
Park for their first free movie night of the summer. They will be showing the movie 
Top Gun: Maverick and giving out free popcorn. The movie begins at dusk.  
 

• Come and join the Town of Merrimack on Tuesday, August 1st from 5:30 – 7:00 pm at 
Abbie Griffin Park for National Night Out.  National Night Out is an annual 
community-building campaign that promotes police-community partnerships and 
neighborhood camaraderie to make our neighborhoods safer, more caring places to 
live. National Night Out enhances the relationship between neighbors and law 
enforcement while bringing back a true sense of community. Furthermore, it provides 
a great opportunity to bring police and neighbors together under positive 
circumstances. This is a free event with food, games, crafts, music and more.   
 

• The next Hazardous Waste Day is on Saturday August 5th from 8 to noon at 25 Crown 
Street, Nashua, NH. 
 
 
 
  

Town Manager’s Report 
 

• Improvements are being made to the Recycling Center include the following:  
 

1. New Flyer is out available at the Transfer Station and at the Public Works 
Administration office 

2. The traffic patterns are changing slightly; all traffic is to stay to the outside perimeter 
drive.   

3. The items such as computers, tires, gas tanks etc. are all going to be located down with 
the refrigerators and AC’s; payments are required 

4. All metal shall be disposed of from the top level into the metal bins, (no more driving 
beside the bins to toss up into the bin) 

5. The “Activities Lane” is going to be relocated beside the Trash Building for safety 
issues. 

 
 


